
                                                                                                                  

 

 

                                                                                                             

 

  

March/April 2016  

NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, Caregivers, Staff, Transport Drivers and Support Officers of students at William 

Rose School, 

 

We hope everyone has had a fantastic Easter break.  It has also been a busy Term 1 of 

school this year.  We have had the Meet the Community BBQ and had a fantastic Easter 

Raffle that was drawn on Friday 18th March. 

Congratulations to the Winners of the Easter Raffle: 

1st Prize   Joshua Budway 

2nd Prize  Ryan James 

3rd Prize  Trevor Townsend 

4th Prize  Agustina Schwemler 

5th Prize  Karen Gibbs 

6th Prize  Matthew Delera 

 

Junior Boy -  Maxwell Perera   Senior Boy – Ben Grabsch 

Junior Girl -   Nora Zaman   Senior Girl – Gracie Celona 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated Easter goods and who purchased tickets we raised 

an amazing $905 in the Easter Raffle. 

 

 

BUNNINGS FUNDRAISING BBQ 

Saturday 2nd April  

Cnr Abbott & Old Windsor Road SEVEN HILLS 

Come on down and enjoy a sausage sizzle and a drink 

at Bunnings and support R.O.S.E Charity Inc. 

Sausage Sizzle $2.50 and Drink $1.00 

 



                                                                                                                  

 

 

                                                                                                             

 

  

 

UP AND COMING EVENTS FOR 2016 

Bunnings Fundraising BBQ  Saturday 2nd April at Bunnings Seven Hills 

Committee Meeting  Wednesday 4th May (all are welcome to join us) 

Mothers Day Raffle  Raffle Letter will be sent home.  Drawn Friday 6th May  

Trivia Night      Friday 20th May.  Invitation will be sent home. 

Charity Gala Evening   Fantastic evening of fundraising, dining and entertainment.   

     Friday 26th August 2016 

Father’s Day Raffle   August thru to September 

Christmas Raffle   December 2016 

 

Next Committee Meeting will be held on Wednesday 4th May in the AV Room at 12.30pm.  

Please feel free to join us on Wednesday 4th May so that you can get acquainted with our 

volunteer committee and give any suggestions for further fundraising ideas. 

 

R.O.S.E Charity Inc is always looking for donation of goods/items/vouchers for raffles, trivia 

night and Charity Gala Evening in August/Sept.  If you know of anyone who would love to 

donate for these events, feel free to contact the R.O.S.E Charity at the office of school. 

We would not be able to hold these fundraising events without the constant help and 

support that you, your family & friends give to our charity. 

 

Our charity supports the students with disabilities of William Rose School and we would like 

you to know that more than 95% of all donations given to the charity go directly back to 

supporting the students of William Rose School. 

 

Have a wonderful 2 weeks school holidays and please look out for the Mothers Day Raffle 

and Trivia Night flyers. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Sue Wood   Hayley Hill 

Chairperson   Vice Chairperson       


